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                                                                                      25 February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 

It is our pleasure to inform you that preparations are well underway for the 
14th Panhellenic Conference in Geometry, which will take place in Karlovassi, 
from May 31 to June 2 2019.  
It will be hosted by the University of the Aegean, Department of Mathematics. 
We would like to remind you that the abstract submission deadline is April 10, 
2019. 
Colleagues are invited to submit title and an abstract for a 20-minute lecture. 
Abstracts should be up to 500 words, in Latex or Word. Please send abstracts via 
email to the following address: 
 

geometry2019@aegean.gr 
 
We encourage you to circulate this Second Announcement to colleagues and 
students. 
Further details of the conference will be posted on the conference website: 
 
http://mathweb.aegean.gr/geometry2019   (currently under construction) 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Charalambos Tsichlias 


